
          

  Crookfur Newsletter Spring 2017  

 

MANAGER: Carly Martin - mobile 077252 49 467 - email carlymartin@macs.uk.com 

CARE & PLAYFUL LEARNING PRACTITIONERS: Diane and Fiona 

CARE & PLAYFUL LEARNING SUPPORT WORKERS: Vikki, Michelle, Nicola N and Nicola C 

MACS HEAD OFFICE: 0141 887 0002 or general@macs.uk.com or www.macs.uk.com    

 

Attendance 

Please can you ensure you contact Carly on her mobile to let her know if your child/ren are 

not attending MACS. This saves us having to follow our missing child policy to ascertain their 

whereabouts and possibly contacting the police.  

 

Lost Property 

We have property left behind on a weekly basis and always try to return to its rightful 

owner, however you can help us by making sure your child/rens name(s) are on everything.  

 

Keeping Your Children Safe 

At MACS we have our door bell so we can monitor who is arriving at the hall and speak to 

any unknown collectors. Please help us ensure we keep all children safe by ensuring the 

door is firmly closed behind you as you leave and also informing MACS if someone else is 

collecting your child. 

 

Swimming 

Swimming has begun again this term on Mondays, and as we have so many children wishing 

to attend, we have split them into two groups. Calendars have been given to parents for 

dates their child can attend until the end of term.  

If your child: 

 will be turning 8 years old before the start of summer holidays 

can swim 2 lengths unaided                                                                

has a valid all access card 
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 Please speak to Carly who will give you details and issue you with a permission form. 

 

Waiting List 

Currently all the spaces available for the new school year starting in August 2017 have been 

offered out. If you haven’t been offered days you’ve requested then please speak to Carly 

who can tell you where you are on waiting list. Any change in circumstances, days no longer 

required or additional days required then please speak to Carly.  Please note if you are 

cancelling any care then we require this in writing and there is a 4-week notice period.  If 

you would like to request additional days then please speak to Carly and complete a parent 

enquiry form on our website www.macs.uk.com  

 

Spring Holiday Club 

The closing date for bookings has passed, but if you still require places then please contact 

MACS head office to find out if there are any places available. You will be required to pay a 

late booking fee.  

Holiday Club will be operating from Kirkhill Primary School on the following dates: 

MACS Holiday Service - Monday 3rd April 2017 - Thursday 13th April 

2017 
MACS CLOSED on Friday 14th and Monday 17th April as these days are 

public holidays 

 

Badgework 

We had a very successful prize giving in December for our children to receive their ‘Risky 

Play’ badges. 

The children have also been working very hard this term to achieve their ‘Creative Play’ 

badge.  

We would like to invite parents/carers along to a prize giving ceremony on 

Thursday 30th March 2017 at 4.45pm in Fairweather Hall (Barrhead Road) 

Please complete and return the form on the following page to let us know if you can attend.  

Tea and coffee will be provided.  
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  Crookfur ‘Creative Play’ Badgework Prize Giving Ceremony 

 

 

You are invited to attend a prize giving for your child/ren to watch them 

receive their ‘Creative Play’ badge.  

This will be held on Thursday 30th March at 4.45pm in Fairweather Hall 

(Barrhead Road)    

. 

Childs name……………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

I WILL be able to attend the prize giving ceremony   and will require …………….. 

chairs   

 

 I WILL NOT be able to attend the prize giving ceremony   

 

  (please circle appropriately) 

 

 

 

Parent/ Carer signature………………………………………………..     Date ……………….. 

 

 

 


